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Monday “We now have 80 baptized believers in 
Maliyali.” Papua New Guinea
Nathan and Rachel Mueller minister among the 
Maliyali people of Papua New Guinea. “[W]e taught 
again about baptism and held our second Maliyali 
baptism day. We now have 80 baptized believers in 
Maliyali. We are so thankful! And this time, three 
of our kids got baptized alongside their Maliyali 
brothers and sisters, which made it an EXTRA 
special day to us. Praise the Lord! We also taught 
on communion and celebrated the Lord’s Supper 
together with our believers for the first time. It was 
a really sweet time with the church in Maliyali!”
Tuesday Training National Missionaries in Mexico     
Crystal Pierce trains national missionaries at the 
Ranch (mission centre) in Mexico. “Please pray 
for the students and all the challenges they have. 
… [Pray] that the seven students will be prepared 
for all they will learn in the last year of classes 
and training and as they go out to serve the Lord 
in the people groups here in Mexico. [Pray] that 
God will guide us in improving the training for this 
next generation of Latinos and Indians who want to 
become missionaries.” Pray too for the Ranch team 
as they have gone through many major adjustments 
in the last year.
Learn about training of National Co-workers:  
ethnos.ca/national-missionaries
Wednesday Evangelism in a Paĩ Community, Paraguay
Wes Goddard serves in Paraguay and Brazil ministering to the Paĩ and Ava Guaraní 
people. “At the community where [Paĩ] co-teacher Edgar lives, we had been teaching on 
the book of Daniel and more recently started on the life of David. Please pray for Edgar 
as he and his wife are heavily involved in evangelism in their community, teaching a 
number of classes each week. … Please pray that I would be able to help Edgar and 
his wife get an extra room added to their house, to be used as a print shop for the 
production of Bible lesson books.” 



Thursday Eleven New Literacy Students in Mozambique
Kent and Jenny Schafer minister among the M people of Mozambique. We prayed that 
the graduation ceremony celebrating the first two graduates of the M literacy program 
would generate interest in the program. Praise the Lord that the next round of classes 
is off to a good start. “The first two weeks of literacy classes … were absolutely 
exhausting, but it was exciting to work with the 11 students and to see their enthusiasm 
to learn to read well in their own language! … Please pray for me [Jenny] as I still 
need to check, format and print the second teacher’s guide, the last four primers and 
flashcards for those primers!”

Friday Standing Strong and Keeping True to God’s Word in Papua New Guinea 
Bill and Karen Michaud serve in Papua New 
Guinea (PNG). This summer, Bill was able to travel 
throughout PNG. He attended an annual conference 
of 900 PNG believers. Pray that the believers would 
apply and share the truths they learned. Bill visited 
the Gende church. The missionaries who ministered 
for years among the Gende will not be returning. 
“Please pray for the small group of believers in 
Gende to stand strong. [Pray] that we would be 
able to send some younger missionaries in to finish 
up the translation and continue discipleship.” Bill 
also visited the Hohola church in Port Moresby. “Please pray for the Body of Christ at 
Hohola to keep true to God’s Word amidst the challenges [of] living in an urban area.”


